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FROM THE AMERICAN PEOPLE






On February 15, 2018, JCAP hosted social media influencers for an orientation on Ante AlHayat “You Are The Life” national Anemia prevention campaign. Six influencers - mostly administrators of prominent mother and child Facebook pages in Jordan – attended the meeting. 

Two days later, one of the participants ran a Facebook poll on the ‘Mommy to Be’ page[image: image2.png]


146,411 members— probing women’s knowledge of their children’s blood hemoglobin levels.. Women had to vote out of five options to state their attitudes towards regular blood hemoglobin testing of their children under five. 

The page members, mostly pregnant women and new mothers, showed high enthusiasm about the poll topic and immediately engaged with comments and votes.  Ten hours only after the poll was posted, 431 women had voted. Thirty-seven percent of women who voted expressed that they never took their children for blood screening, while sixteen percent stated they only done it when they thought their children needed it. Moreover, the poll revealed interesting discussions among women around service availability at the Ministry of Health’s (MOH) health centers, in addition to insights about service provision from different service providers such as UNRWA. Initial feedbacks are summarized below:

· Most women who sought the services of MOH health centers stated that the blood screening is a pre-requisite for the 10 months child vaccine 

· Majority of women who sought UNRWA clinics services reported that the first blood screening for children is conducted at the age of 10 months

· Some women referred to the national campaign to prevent Anemia although the poll did not mention it

· A female pediatrician, who is also a member in the group, got engaged in the discussion and answered women’s questions about children Anemia and blood screening. 


